
August 21, 2019 
Dear 6th Grade Families, 
This is just a reminder that our 6th grade Ice Cream Social/Orientation will take place 
next Wednesday, August 28 from 6-7:30pm at Glenfield Middle School. We will 
follow the schedule below: 
6:00-6:30pm (Deck) 

• Meet and greet while enjoying ice cream 
• Students will receive house assignments 

6:30-7:00pm (Auditorium) 

• 6th Grade Orientation 

7:00-7:30pm 

• Building tours 

If you are unable to attend the Ice Cream Social/Orientation, please know that all 
information provided to parents and students will be posted on the Glenfield page of the 
Montclair Public Schools website. House assignments will be visible in Genesis shortly 
after the Ice Cream Social/Orientation. Unfortunately, we will not be able to 
accommodate individual school tours for families that are unable to attend. However, 
house leaders will be providing informal tours for 6th graders at the beginning of the 
school year. 
  
We look forward to seeing you next Wednesday! 
	


